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16th December 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a very Christmassy week with performances galore from Monday to Friday!
Many thanks to everybody involved in the performances and to parents for supporting
each show in such great numbers.

School Newspaper

It is with great excitement that | am able to announce that the first ever issue of
Denton Times will be available from Monday 19th December. Copies of the newspaper
will be available on the gate and also from the School Office for 20p. It has been
written and edited entirely by our pupils; well done to Keira, Caitlin, Jasmine, Abi, Jack,
Aidan, Emily W, Emily F, Aneeka, James, Hetty, Jess, Demi, Josh, Louis, Ella-May, Amelia,
Harry, Kelly — and Miss Blotz for organising it all!

Christmas Fayre

A huge thank you to FADS for all their hard work last week with our Christmas Fair, and
a huge thank you to everybody that was able to attend. In total FADS raised over
£1000 - absolutely fantastic!

Next Week!

Monday 19" December: Simply Smiley Pantomime for pupils
Tuesday 20" December: Year 3&4 Christmas singalong in the hall after school
Wednesday 215t December: Christmas Lunch for pupils (see below)

We break up next Wednesday 215t December and return to school on Wednesday 4t
January. The first Newsletter of 2017 will contain dates for Terms 3 and 4.

Christmas Lunch

| have been reliably informed that the ice-cream being served at Christmas Lunch on
Wednesday may contain traces of nuts. If you wish to change your child’s ice-cream
option to fresh fruit, please contact the School Office as soon as possible.

I would like to say a final thank you to everybody for a fantastic term and wish you alll
a very merry Christmas!

Yours sincerely, /)

Mr Guy Walsh (K/\/_\
Headteacher




